
        

 

 

 
DUE DATE:  March 13, 2025 

 
 

Hosted by the West Seneca Band Boosters, the Rebecca Hinsz Memorial 

Scholarship is open to all high school seniors who are current members, in 
good standing, of the West Seneca Marching Band. 

 
Everyone has an equal opportunity to be awarded the scholarship. The 

Scholarship Committee is looking for seniors who consistently make a positive 
contribution to the band. Attendance, conduct, respect, commitment, and 

years in band/color guard will be considered. 
 

Requirements: 

• The applicant is a member in good standing of the WSMB throughout 

their senior year in high school. 

• The applicant must be in good financial standing with the Band Boosters 

at the time of the scholarship due date. 

• An essay in Microsoft Word format or a Google Doc, no longer than one 
type-written page, explaining, why marching band has been an 

important part of your high school career, must be submitted by 
email. 

• The essay must be submitted by the due date, by 10:00 pm. 
 

 
All essays must be typed and submitted to Mrs. Sledz by 10:00 pm 

Thursday, March 13, 2025. 
 
 

E-mail your essay (Microsoft Word or Google Doc format only) to 
terri.sledz@gmail.com. Please include the following information in your e-

mail.   
 

 

Name:  ______________________________________________________ 

Future Plans:   ________________________________________________  

You will receive a confirmation email from Mrs. Sledz that your application 

was submitted on time (within 24 hours of your submission). 
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